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This year we have transitioned our school
wide positive behavior recognition to PAWS.
Students earn PAWS when they are
demonstrating the ROAR expectations.

PAWS are read and students are recognized
during the daily morning announcements.
Students will be bringing home the PAWS
they received so you can celebrate at home
as well!

We have a school wide goal of 333 PAWS
each trimester, and 1,000 for the school
year. If we reach these goals we will have a
whole school reward to celebrate!

Stratton School

WHAT IS PBIS?
Positive Behavioral Interventions &
Supports is an evidence based tiered
framework for supporting students'
behavioral, academic, social, emotional,
and mental health. PBIS can improve social
emotional competence, academic success,
and school climate.

If you are interested in learning more
about PBIS at Stratton School or would
like to join the building team, please
reach out to Andrea Osganian at
aosganian@strattonschool.org

Stratton School students have had a great  
first month at school. Together as a class
community we have been developing our
classroom expectations following ROAR.
We will continue to review these
throughout the year.
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